Council Meeting: 3 December 2014 
Motion submitted under Council Procedure Rule 14
FRACKING
This Council notes the serious concerns that exist regarding fracking - in particular:
(a)   questions about the environmental impact and safety of fracking operations, and

(b)   fears that the continued exploitation of fossil fuels will lead to further damaging climate change.

Council therefore believes that large-scale fracking should not form a major part of UK energy policy.

Whilst this Council remains committed to hearing all planning applications in a fair manner and in full accordance with the law, proposals for shale gas extraction within Calderdale are likely to generate significant public concern. In the event of such an application we request that our officers take all possible steps to ensure that the environment of Calderdale and the amenity of its residents are protected. 

Proposer:   Cllr Sutherland
Seconder:   
